
Welcome to our Term 1, Week 9 Newsletter!

What an incredible first term we have had together kicking off the year in
our ELC. We hope your Easter long weekend was full of family, fun and
celebration! Thank you also for joining us last week in farewelling and
thanking our faithful Director, Mrs Bondarenko. We cannot wait to meet
her little one very soon!

As we head into the school holidays, please remember that our program
is adjusted and our staffing is slightly different as well. With this
newsletter is our holiday program for all of those attending. Please take
note of the days where specific equipment should be brought. We are
excited to have some special fun in the school holidays!

In Term 2, we also have many exciting events happening. At the end of
this newsletter, you will find a list of the dates to flag. Before the end of
the term, we we will start to send out the relevant forms for RSVPs and
booking dates. We encourage you to be prompt in your returning of these
forms, particularly those which only allow a selection of preferred time.
Times for these will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. 

We hope your final two weeks of the term are full of joy and excitement
before we head into a restful holiday period.

Blessings,
Edlene Marinas - ELC Administration Support
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At our story table, we will
explore The Abilities in Me

books!
Can you share with

someone in your family
what these books are

about?

OUR LEARNING

At our art table, we will
explore the globe together!

What have you learnt
about the world at our art

table?

We are learning to count
using dominoes!

Can you ask someone in
your family to help you

count with these
dominoes?



Our Learning

Our ELC baby nursery is in
full swing! 

Have you helped look
after a baby in our

nursery?

In devotions this term, we are
sharing stories about how God

loves us and cares for us.
What have you learnt this
term about God’s love for

you?

We have opened our very
own ELC flower shop!

What flowers would you
like to see sold in our

play flower shop?



Important Dates Upcoming in Term 2:    
Come and Play                                                      Week 2 Mon-Wed (6/5-8/5)

Parent Teacher Conversations      Week 3 Mon, Wed-Thurs (13/5, 15/5-16/5)

Parent Teacher Conversations                           Week 4 Tue-Wed (21/5-22/5)

Reconciliation Week                                             Week 5 Mon-Fri (27/5-31/5)

Vision Screenings                   Week 6 Mon, Thu & Week 10 Fri (3/6, 6/6, 5/7)

Excursion/Come & Play                                       Week 8 Tue-Thu (18/6-20/6)

NAIDOC Week                                                      Holidays Week 1 (8/7-12/7)

Other Information
Communication:

Each child has their own pocket in the foyer where you will find notices.
Please remember to check this each day your child is in ELC, please also

check Storypark for regular updates of our daily activities, and your emails for
ongoing communication.

We understand you may need to contact the ELC other times throughout the
day which you are welcome to do via email: elc@bethany.sa.edu.au, or

phone: 8283 0000.

10. Climb a steep slope on your
hands and knees
11. Watch a sunrise or sunset
12. Play with mud


